
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
           Friday, September 8, 2023 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
• Hi Eagles….Come check out the Floral Arrangement Club. Our 

first meeting of the year will be introducing the club officers, and 
our goals/events for this year. Join us today in the library during 
lunch. 

• Thank God It’s Friday!  Hey everyone, TGIF Club invites you to 
join them in Room J12 at lunch today for their first meeting.  
Everyone is welcome.   

• Calling all gamers! There will be an eSports meeting today at 
lunch in the lecture hall. We’ll discuss scheduling and tryouts, so 
don’t miss out! 

•  
  Student Announcements  
 

• ALL FRESHMEN AND SOPHOMORE GIRLS INTERESTED IN 
TRYING OUT FOR BASKETBALL, PLEASE GO SEE COACH 
CAMPBELL IN ROOM M2.  SEE YOU THEN! 

• After-school detentions will be held in B-4 with Mr. Williams starting 
next Week. 

• Attention class of 2025 if you are interested in being a part of the 
Homecoming halftime skit, come to a meeting on Tuesday, Sept 12th 
at lunch in C-5 Mrs. Haglund’s room. 

• Did you know we have a full-service EECU branch on our campus? 
Educational Employees Credit Union is here to meet your financial 
needs. If you are 15-17 years old, you can open an account by 
yourself or with a parent by showing us your school ID and knowing 
your social security number. If you are younger than 15, a parent will 
need to be on the account with you. EECU will make the opening 



deposit for all new student accounts opened this month!! Visit the 
branch today! 

• Attention Students:  Monday Night is Back to School Night starting at 
6:10. The Kettle Korn Truck will be in front of the school near the 
Main Office.  Bring your parents or guardian out to meet your 
teachers and enjoy a refreshing lemonade or Boba.  

Senior Announcements  
•  

Club Member Announcements 
• Come join the AVID college-bound club for our first meeting of the 

year on Wednesday, September 13th in C-1! You don't have to be an 
AVID student to be involved. If you are interested in getting involved 
with your community and promoting college culture on the Clovis 
West campus, come and join! See you then! 

• Attention students. History Day will be having its first meeting of the 
year on Monday, September 11th at the beginning of lunch in P-7. 
Please be on time.  

• The Academic Decathlon informational meeting has been postponed 
until next Friday, September 15th.  For those interested students 
please check the AcaDec Google Classroom for more information.  

• Key club is having its first meeting of the year in the lecture hall on 
Tuesday, September 12th at the beginning of lunch. Join us to learn 
about the basics of Key Club, future service projects, and more! 

Good Luck to: 
 



• Monday:   
 
                  
• Tuesday:            
                  
• Wednesday:                             
 
• Thursday:  
                                          
• Friday:  JV/Var Football vs. Bullard 
                 Var Girls Volleyball @ San Luis Obispo  

                                                  Invite 
                                          Frosh/Soph Girls Volleyball @ Clovis Invite 
                                          Girls Tennis CAL Classic 
                                          JV Boys Water Polo @ Bullard 
                                         Var Boys Water Polo @ Roche Invite 
                                         Var Girls Water Polo @ St. Francis Invite 
                                         Cross Country @ Kingsburg Invite  
 
                                                      
                                  
 
             

                                                           

 
                                                 
 
                                                 
              

                          

               

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              
 

                                                         

 
                 
                 
                 

 

• Attention ALL Seniors:  Senior Make-Up Portraits will be Tuesday, 
September 19, in the staff lounge next to the cafeteria.  This will be 
the LAST CHANCE for seniors to take their portrait, so that it will 
appear in the Yearbook.  You must be in dress code for the portrait to 
be taken.  

 

            
                                                                                                

                                                  
                                                   

                           



                     
                   
                   

                   
           

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


